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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 Dropping off / picking up students at the Sixth Form Academy 
 Student parking at the Sixth Form Academy 
 
Dropping off / picking up students at the Sixth Form Academy  
 

I am pleased to advise that the Sixth Form Academy main gate has now been repaired. 
 
I would, however, like to take the opportunity to re-confirm the arrangements for dropping off 
and picking up students at the Sixth Form Academy. 
 
Owing to planning conditions, and to ensure the safety of our students, any drop-offs/pick-ups 
for Sixth Form should be made via the QEMS entrance, using the QEMS turning circle - and 
not the Sixth Form entrance. 
 
Student parking at the Sixth Form Academy 
 
With regard to student parking, only those students who have applied for, and been issued 
with, a parking permit are allowed to park in the Visitors Car Park. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Mr G Williams 
Director of Sixth Form (Head Teacher) 
 
 

 


